EXHIBIT A

Joscelyne Landry-Altmann - Fwd: Traffic Study for Mount Adam

From:

Glen Haslam

To:

Joscelyne Landry-Altmann < Joscelyne.Landry-Altmann@city.greatersudbury.o...

Date:

6/5/2011 10:00 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Traffic Study for Mount Adam

Attachments: IMG.pdf; Mount Adam Traffic Study.pdf

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Glen Haslam

Date: Sun, Jun 5, 2011 at 9:58 AM Subject: Traffic Study for Mount Adam

To: Glen Haslam

Hi: Joscelyne,

The residents of Sunrise Ridge have all supported the idea of a traffic study of Mount Adam for the purpose of slowing traffic down. We would like a stop signs at the entrance to Sunrise Ridge and a crosswalk from the sidewalk across the road.

Thanks Glen Haslam

President of Sunrise Ridge neighbourhood Association